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To Whom It May Concern,
 
I have just been made aware of a 4:30 PM deadline today for comments about the above matter.  I am
 opposed to this proposal for many reasons and I would like to list a few concerns that I and many of my
 neighbors have.
 
Exporting LNG will not benefit any residents of our area and will, I believe increase the cost of LNG to
 users within the United States.
 
Natural gas leaks from the drilling, transporting and distribution will greatly harm our environment
 
Having such a distribution facility increases the risk of terrorism within our country. (As a former resident
 of Everett, MA, where this fact was brought out several years ago and I believe the risk is greater now)
 
Expanding this form of energy production pushes back the time and economics of "clean energy"
 
I wish I had more time to expand the above but I hope you consider my comments as it is really time to
 look at producing energy that will not harm us in both the short and long term.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Arthur E Douglas
Lynnfield, Massachusetts
 
 
 
 
 
 




